
 

                                     

 

Memo  
To: Mayor and Hayden City Council 

From: Alan Soderling, P.E., Public Work Director 

Date: 2-4-2025 

Agenda Item: Request to Purchase a Leased CAT Loader 

Agenda Item Location 
Consent Calendar 

 
Recommended Action or Motion 
Staff recommends the approval and authorization of the mayor to sign the Request to Purchase the 
CAT Loader, not to exceed without prior authorization, for $128,655. 
 
Functional Impact of Authorizing 
We have been leasing a CAT Loader from Caterpillar since Feb 2020. We have been making payments 
on the Loader for 5 years and that lease agreement has come to term. If we approve the final payment 
then we will be able to keep the CAT Loader that we have been using over the last 5 years and it will 
be including in our fleet inventory.  
 
Functional Impact of Not Authorizing 
If we decide to move on from this agreement, then we would have to enter into a new lease 
agreement. That would mean that the cost will increase, and we estimate that a new lease would 
increase by 22%. That translates to be around $33,000 dollars a year for the new lease. At that rate, this 
loader would essentially pay for itself in less than 4 years, but on a new lease we would have to start 
all over.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
This agreement is included in the FY2025 budget, but we did not account for the balloon payment this 
year. Therefore, this will have an impact on the FY2025 budget. We accounted for the annual payment, 
but not the final payment of the lease.  
 
Budget Funding Source / Transfer Request 
GL #110-535-54013- 930 CAT Loader 
 
 



 

                                     

 

 
Attachment   

Lease Agreement with Caterpillar for Loader.     




















































